
Carrant Brook Junior School  

Newsletter   
Newsletter Date: 25 May 2018 

Headteacher’s Message:      

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Time has flown by and we have yet again reached another half-term break!   
 

This week has certainly thrown a mixture of weather at us and unfortunately Sports Day had to be cancelled.  We 
have now re-arranged a new date of Wednesday 13th June (Let’s hope the weather will be kind to us!).  There will 
be sprint and relay races from 1.30pm, and you are more than welcome to join us for.  You can also join us from 
1pm for the Daily Mile if you wish.  Children should come to School in their PE kit and wearing a plain t-shirt in their 
house colour.   
 

Reminder that the deadline for ordering the New PE T-shirts is Monday 4th June.  Please contact reception if you 
need an order form.  Sample sizes are available to try on.   
 

Term dates for the next academic year are now on our website.  There are also copies in the School Office. 
 

Finally, I would like to inform you that Mrs Sue Pearce will be leaving us at the end of this academic year as she 

has successfully secured a new position as SENCO at Elmbridge Primary School from September.  I’m sure you 

will all join us in wishing her every happiness in her new venture.  We are currently advertising for a SENCO and 

Part-Time Teacher and will update you in due course once we have appointed. 

Please continue to support us in encouraging your child to read as much as possible over the half-term.  We wish 

you a wonderful and fun-filled week and look forward to seeing the pupils back in school on Monday 4th June. 

Kind regards   
Maria Budd 

RNLI Fun Day 
Sunday 
 

 

Come and join in the fun! 

Croft Farm Waterpark, Bredon’s Hardwick, 

GL20 7EE 

Sunday 27th May 2018 10am to 4pm 

Wellie walk, various stalls, games, dancers, 

Shanty singers including the famous “Barnacle 

Buoys”, fabulous RNLI puppet show, model boats, 

Police, Fire Rescue, RNLI Education and so much 

more!  All proceeds to the RNLI 

Reduced parking fees on the day (£10 per car) 

Dinner Money: 

Due to the end of the academic year approaching, unless your child’s lunch account is in 

credit after the May half-term break, no lunch will be provided. 

Please, therefore ensure that there is sufficient money on your account on the first day back 
after half term if you would like your child to order a lunch.  

CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES: 1st June 2018 



Commendations:   
 

 
Congratulations to this weeks Gold Book 

Award winners. 
 

Congratulations also to Willow       
 who won this week’s attendance with 

99.4% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to Year 4 pupils in Elm class this week who came 1st with 85% of pupils reading at least 

4 times each week.   

2nd - Ash - 78%  3rd - Birch - 75%  Joint 4th - Willow & Sycamore - 65%  5h - Oak - 53%      

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 

Term Five: Monday 16 April - Friday 25 May  

Term Six: Monday 4 June - Wednesday 25 July 1.15pm   

Finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  

Tuesday 5 June - Year 5 trip to Cheltenham Science  Fes-

tival 

Thursday 7 June - Year 6 trip to Cheltenham Science Fes-

tival 

Monday 25 June - Bikeability Training this week for Year 6 

Wednesday 27 June - Year 3 Trip to We The Curious 

Friday 6 July - Summer Fayre 

Monday 9 and Tuesday 10 July - Year 6 Move Up days at 

Tewkesbury School 

Tuesday 10 July – Carrant Brook pupils meet their new 

Teachers     

Wednesday 18 July - Year 6 Leavers Service at The Abbey 

House Points:    Congratulations! 

Which house is in the lead so far?    
 

1st place  -  Sapphire 

2nd place -  Emerald 

3rd place  -  Ruby 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDED READING BOOKS: 

Fungus the Bogeyman (Raymond Briggs) 

Little Evie in the Wild Wood (Jackie Morris) 

The Hundred and One Dalmatians (Dodie Smith) 

Secret Heart (David Almond) 

THANK YOU!  

Please continue to support your child 

in logging into their Mathletics 

account.  The more activities your 

child completes the more points they 

can earn.  Look out for certificates, gold bars and even 

trophies!  

They can also set up their very own avatar, and use points to 

buy funky accessories.  
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